
Photo Release         Date: 27th|May|2020 

Chief Minister, Shri. Conrad K. Sangma today held the Consultative meeting with Hon'ble 
Ministers, Hon'ble CEM of KHADC, acting Syiem of Hima Mylliem, DC, SPs and other 
officials to review the proposal to reopen Iewduh (Bara Bazar). Keeping in mind all safety 
aspects, we have decided not to open Iewduh for the time being. 

 

 


